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Wish to address the changes to the Duty of Care towards Australian 

Deceased and the heritage of Australian Ancestors buried in cementries 

across Australia. In 2017 a bill was passed to eradicate the deceased, and 

force families to pay, to not have their loved ones exhumed and plots 

given to complete strangers. The very idea that Australian Ancestors and 

family deceased, will be downgraded to the point of eviction of the 

deceased after they've passed on, is outrages. The very essence of family 

history is based on heritage and the knowing that our loved one's remain 

cared for even after they're gone. It is the Duty Of Care of this country to 

protect it's heritage and the people, both living and deceased. This bill 

was snuck through without the vote from the people and it is outragous 

and should be removed. The bill was not brought to the publics attention 

clearly enough for anyone to truly acknowledge the dept of such a bill. I 

request that the bill be reconsidered, and our Ancestors heritage and 

family deceased be protected under the Australian Constitution. Thank 

you. 


